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Thank you for your kind invitation (00004589) asking us to submit the enclosed manuscript for possible publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. The manuscript is entitled: “One Year Experience With Computer-Assisted Propofol Sedation for Colonoscopy.” As the first U.S. medical center to adopt computer-assisted propofol sedation (CAPS) for routine clinical use, we compared a large 1-year cohort of CAPS patients undergoing colonoscopy against historical controls sedated with midazolam and fentanyl. We found that CAPS is a safe and effective means of providing moderate sedation for relatively healthy patients undergoing routine colonoscopy in a high-volume endoscopy unit. Its advantages include high procedural success rates, high polyp detection rates and faster recovery times. 

We have no conflicts of interest to report, except for the fact that several of the authors served as consultants for SEDADYS Inc. (see manuscript for details). This manuscript has not been previously published. We agree to transfer, assign or otherwise convey all copyright ownership to the World Journal of Gastroenterology in the event that this manuscript is accepted for publication. 

	Thank you very much for your kind attention. If you have any questions regarding this manuscript, please do not hesitate to contact me by mail at my correspondence address, by fax at (206)223-6379, by telephone at (206)625-7373ext67694, or by e-mail at otto.lin@vmmc.org.

Sincerely,				


Otto S. Lin, M.D.
Andrew Ross. M.D.
